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Premises licence
1 message

Rick Fisher Sat, Jul 8, 2023 at 10:48 PM
To: crfhelpline@gmail.com

Dear CRF team.

I am gutted that this years event has been cancelled & know that the team are very careful with regards noise levels
& behaviour at the festival and are very proud of their record with regards looking after people living in the
surrounding area.

I feel particularly sorry for Dave after all his efforts & health issues.

Look forward to 2024 & very appreciative of the open letter explains the issues.

Keep up the marvellous work

All the best until 2024

Rick

Sent from my iPhone




